Dear Board Members and Pan American Table Director,

Greetings from Long Range Planning Committee!

As we begin another 100 years of Pan American Round Tables of Texas, we are asking for your assistance in knowing what our sisters at your Table are doing to keep PARTT happy and healthy, their input is important today and tomorrow for our future. With your assistance the committee will compile our findings to be reported at our State Convention in Houston 2017.

If you could appoint one member who has been at your Table for a few/many years and one who has just become a new sister. All thoughts, suggestions will be appreciated.

Our committee is hoping to come to your Table soon to renew friendships and also to hear ideas and suggestions to keep us growing and successful into the future.

Look forward to hearing from you.

KNOWLEDGE, UNDERSTANDING and FRIENDSHIP

## Your sisters,

Ann Beitel	annbeitel@gmail.com	830-7191244
Jean Heasley	jdh11@consolidated.net	936-756-7755
Martha Stumbo	marthastumbo@icloud.com	817-637-7106